Circular-Hie/02/2025-26 Date: 17/03/2025

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to inform you that the Farewell Party for outgoing Grade X students is scheduled on 19"
March, 2025 (Wednesday) on campus from 3:30 pm to 6: 30 pm. In this regard, please make
note of the following:

An amount of Rs.1000/- must be paid to the HRT by tomorrow towards arrangement for
the Farewell Party.

Please note that the farewell party is organized by students only hence collection of
money towards expenses becomes inevitable.

Students will come to school as usual in the morning on 19" March, 2025 and will
remain on campus till the event is over.

Students must be picked by parents by 7:00pm on 19™ March, 2025. Transport
facility will not be available as the event ends late in the evening.

Snacks and refreshments will be served after Iftar.

Students will carry their costumes/ accessories etc for the event and must come to school
in their regular school uniform.

Students can carry phones tor the event in the evening. Phones must be handed over to
the HRT in the morning.

It will be a regular working day on 20"™ March, 2025 (Thursday).

T. Veena Murthy

Principal



